HOW DOES KNGS KNOW HOW MUCH PROGRESS IS BEING MADE BY STUDENTS WITH SPECIAL EDUCATIONAL NEEDS?

At Kings Norton Girls' School we have rigorous assessment procedures to ensure we are keeping track of student's progress throughout their time with us. Each term parents will receive an interim report or a full written report at the end of the year which details their daughter's progress.

Parents of students who are identified as having Special Educational Needs

may wish to may contact with school to discuss their daughter's progress. These meetings will often be based around scheduled meetings planned in school such as Parents' Evenings and Review Day. Targeted interventions are also monitored and progress is tracked appropriately.